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July 10, 2013 
 
National Library of Medicine 
Building 38A - Room 4N-419 
8600 Rockville Pike 
Bethesda, MD U.S.A. 20894 
 
Dear members of the review panel: 
 
This letter of is written to endorse indexing of the Journal of Leukemia in PubMed Central. With this 
enthusiastic endorsement, I hereby express my great interest in the continued service on the Editorial 
Board of Journal of Leukemia. I further give my consent to disclose by the Journal my affiliation and 
contact information. 
 
Since joining the Editorial Board of the Journal of Leukemia, I have seen an impressive rise of high-
quality publications and the great enthusiasm for this journal among clinicians, scientists as well as 
health care givers. The scope of articles published in the Journal of leukemia has been broad reaching in 
covering all aspects of hematological malignancies, and I commend the excellent Editorial team for their 
hard work. After working closely with the members of the Editorial office, I can also speak to their other 
personal qualities. The team is driven and focused in their editorial work. Members of the office have 
passion for working in a scientific journal, and becoming members of a group that makes a difference in 
health care and management of disease. Editorial assistants have demonstrated excellent command of 
the multiple steps of manuscript submission, peer review, editorial review, and journal publications. For 
this excellent support team, and other prominent members of the Editorial Board, the Journal of 
leukemia has recently been recognized as a rising start in the field of hematological malignancies. 
 
I strongly recommend that the Journal of Leukemia be indexed in Pubmed Central. I will continue to 
serve on the Editorial Board and do not have any conflict of interest, which would interfere with this 
important service for science, medicine, and technology communities.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me by phone or email if you have any questions regarding this 
endorsement. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
  
 
Hatem E. Sabaawy, MD, PhD 
Assistant Professor of Medicine 
Rutgers/Robert Wood Johnson Medical School 
Director, Production GMP Facility for Cell and Gene Therapy 
Principal Investigator, Cancer Pharmacology & Preclinical Therapeutics Program  
 

 


